Grand Rapids Symphony Field Trip Reminder
Challenger Elementary 5th Grade

Tuesday, February 23, 2016
We have a wonderful opportunity to hear our Grand Rapids Symphony at the Devos Center on February 23rd.  Music classes have been preparing students for this fabulous event.  We are planning to depart from Challenger at 10 A.M.  and we should arrive back to school by 12:15 P.M.
Lunch will be later than normally scheduled at Challenger.  Lunch will be served as soon as we arrive back at school.

The cost for this field trip is $5.  Please put forms of payment in a self-addressed envelope.  If you need to write a check please make it payable to Challenger Elementary.  Payment is due by February 29th. 
Please sign and return the bottom portion of this letter.  If you have any questions or concerns please let us know.

Thank you,

5th Grade Teachers

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


___ Yes, I give my student permission to travel to The Devos Center from Challenger Elementary.

_____________________________________________________________ 

Student Name (first, last)

Parent Signature/Contact Email or Phone
        (please print)

